
 

 

Madison Heights Public Library 
Ribbon Cutting 

 

Please accept our invitation to the renovated library’s ribbon cutting on  

Monday, May 8, 2023, at 5:30 p.m.  

featuring the dedication of the Robert Corbett Youth Room. 

While the library still has a few finishing touches to complete,  

most of the library building is ready for visitors. 

 

Please note:  

Entrance to the Madison Heights Public Library  

is limited to the West entrance only.  

Please see the parking map on the back of this page. 

 

FOR QUESTIONS OR TO RSVP, PLEASE CONTACT: 

Madison Heights Public Library 

Vanessa Verdun-Morris, Director 

248-837-2852 

VanessaVerdun-Morris@Madison-Heights.org 

mailto:VanessaVerdun-Morris@Madison-Heights.org


 

Entrance and Parking Information: 

The outdoor area leading up to the West Entrance may be muddy and/or unpaved due to the 

unpredictability of weather combined with construction ongoing next to the library. 

Persons with disabilities needing accommodation for effective participation should contact the 

library at least two days before the ribbon cutting by calling 248-588-7763. An attempt will be 

made to provide reasonable accommodation.

 

Parking Map showing West Entrance 


